
ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

May 7th, 2024, at 7:30 P.M. 

Plumstead Township Administrative Building 

5186 Stump Road, Pipersville, PA 18947 

 

Bala Sreenivasan, Chairperson 

Parth Vaidyanath, Member 

James Paul Johnson, Member 

Ken Liechtenstein, Visting Supervisor 

 

Ms. Sreenivasan called the meeting called to order at 7:30 P.M. 

 

Township Newsletter Draft: Mr. Johnson suggested advertising the vacancies of the EAC seats 

in the upcoming Township Newsletter, in addition to a tribute appreciating the life of Tom Lurz. 

 

Mr. Liechtenstein presented two potential EAC members to fill in the current vacancies in the 

seats. 

 

Reusable Bag Program: Ms. Sreenivasan provided an update: 50% of the bag deposit will be paid 

in the current week, so once the bags are received, the invoice will be paid in full. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:49 P.M. 


